
Dear	Friends,	
	
Thanks	to	everyone	who	attended	and	
helped	create	our	Ash	Wednesday	
service	this	week!	Our	Drive-Thru	
Blessings	ministry	served	69	people	this	
time!	Not	a	bad	turnout	in	a	time	of	
social	distancing!	Some	people	who	don't	
normally	attend	Trinity	make	a	point	of	
visiting	us	every	Ash	Wednesday.	Some	
people	also	told	me	they'd	stopped	by	
after	seeing	our	electronic	sign.	They	all	
appreciate	our	taking	the	time	to	share	a	
blessing.	It's	a	great	outreach	to	our	community!	
	
As	well,	thanks	to	all	who	participated	in	consecrating	our	
outdoor	chapel	last	Sunday!	It's	such	a	joy	to	see	the	People	of	
Trinity	create	a	welcoming	space	for	people	to	come	and	grow	
in	love	of	God	and	Neighbor!	What	a	blessing	our	outdoor	
chapel	will	be!	
	
We	continue	to	stream	our	11:00	am	service	live	on	
our	Facebook	Page,	and	post	a	"Midweek	Meditation"	to	our	
YouTube	Channel	on	Wednesdays.	This	week's	video	is	linked	
above.	Please	remember	to	LIKE,	SUBSCRIBE	and	SHARE	
Trinity's	videos.	Let's	send	God's	love	throughout	the	Digital	
Universe!	Amazing	things	are	in	store	for	Trinity	this	year!	
	
Blessings,	
Anil	


